Katrin Sharp

From: Participate

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 4:53 PM
To: AllCouncil

Cc: Jade Riley; Katrin Sharp

Subject: FW: Winter Parking

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please see public comment below. Also, fyi, Molly is working on a map showing the areas where overnight parking is

allowed. This will be printed on our revised winter parking info card that the CSOs are placing on vehicles. The map will
appear on the parking page on the city website: www.ketchumidaho.org/parking, which also includes details on winter
parking locations. Signs have been ordered for the overnight parking areas and we are posting on social media. Thanks!

LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager

P.O. Box 2315 | 480 East Ave. N. | Ketchum, ID 83340

0: 208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812
lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org

From: Derek Ryan

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 11:30 AM To:
Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Winter Parking

To The Mayor & City Council — Thank you for your pilot program improvements to winter parking options! | support all
efforts to make overnight parking options easier while maintaining safety through efficient snow removal.

While residents will fairly quickly learn about the changes, | think it will be very important to clearly alert our visitors to
the regulations. | think good signage will be key. While concise instructions might be somewhat complicated to
formulate and post, there needs to be a way to easily access what they are. | would suggest some sort of winter badge
that can be attached to virtually all posted parking regulation signs. As a starter, it might include a website link to where
to find legal overnight parking, given how many can access this information right on their phones. Maybe too your
graphic designer can create a very simple map that would fit on the badge pointing to target legal parking.

Thanks for your consideration - dgr

Derek G. Ryan, AlA



